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From: B Rampersad   
Sent: 2021/07/11 9:33 PM 
To: Caruso, Carmen <Carmen.Caruso@brampton.ca>; JOANNE RAMPERSAD  
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Against Rezoning of 10785,10799,10807,10817 McLaughin Road 

To Whom This may Concern,  

My name is Bevan Rampersad and I reside at  in Brampton. I would like to add my name to 
the growing list of concerned citizens living in the area who object to the planned Rezoning of 
10785,10799,10807,10817 McLauglin Road. 

As a long time resident of this area, I strongly believe that this is not an appropriate location for such a 
development. An apartment building or similar development on this site has no place in our community. Single 
family properties dominate this area and this is the predominant reason many of us purchased into this 
community. Introducing apartment buildings presents in itself safety and traffic concerns along with the already 
exuberated issues of additional resources to support a dramatic increase in residence that an apartment building 
introduction would bring to the area  .An apartment building will also stand out and above our homes.Building 
an apartment building in the midst of where single family homes are situated is obstructive, intrusive and is not 
sympathetic to the surrounding neighbourhood and will ultimately devalue residential properties in the area. 
Residents of this neighbourhood chose to live here as it allows us the opportunity to enjoy a comfortable and 
quiet environment to live in and for our children to grow. One that didn't include an apartment building 
development. 

While I appreciate the city's desire to increase the number of affordable housing in the community, 
disrupting our neighbourhood by constructing an out of place high density development is not the way to 
achieve this. I urge the city to make the right decision, a decision that will respect the harmony and 
traditional development in our neighbourhood and oppose this application.  

"MY FAMILY AND OUR OUR COMMUNITY STRONGLY OPPOSES THE CONSTRUCTION OF AN 
APARTMENT BUILDING TO THIS SITE" 

Bevan & Joanne Rampersad 


